
1 2 3 4 5

6

13

20

27

7 8 9 10 11 12

14 15 16 17 18 19

21 22 23 24 25 26

28 29 30 31

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

October

Read  
Isaiah 40:8.

Take a walk and notice 
what is growing and what 

is not growing on your 
walk.

Read 
2 Thessalonians 3:5.

What is one way your  
family has experienced 

God’s love?

Read  
Psalm 33:11.

Talk about the generations 
in your family together.

Read 
Hebrews 13:8.

Create actions to help you 
memorize this verse.

Read 
Romans 5:8.

Ask for forgiveness for 
your sins today as your 

pray. Thank God for  
sending Jesus!

Read 
James 1:17.

Turn off the lights and  
use flashlights to create 
shadows in your room. 

Notice how easily  
shadows can change.

Read 
Malachi 3:6.

Brainstorm things that are 
easy to change and things 
that are hard to change.

Read 
Psalm 18:2.

Thank God for  
protecting you.

Read 
Philippians 4:6-7.

Start a family journal for 
writing prayer requests.

Read  
2 Corinthians 4:16.

You are renewed through 
your baptism.  

Look up what the word 
“renewed” means. 

Read  
Isaiah 44:6.

Talk about which  
commandments are  

connected to this verse.

Read 
2 Corinthians 5:17.

Thank God for the gift of 
your baptism.

Read  
Psalm 46:1.

Create actions to help you 
memorize this verse.

Read 
Hebrews 6:16-18.

What is a lie? Talk about 
why it is important that it 
is impossible for God to lie.

Read 
Jeremiah 31:3b.

Create something that 
reminds you of a time God 
was faithful in your life.

Read 
Psalm 32:10.

Look up what the word 
“steadfast” means.

Read 
2 Thessalonians 3:3.

Talk about who the “evil 
one” is. 

Read  
Isaiah 41:13.

What are you afraid of? 
How does God help you?

Read  
Daniel 7:14.

What does the word “ever-
lasting” mean in  

this verse?

Read  
Hebrews 10:23.

Talk about what God’s 
promises are.

Read  
Psalm 102:25-27.

Clean out your closet of 
any clothes that are worn 
out. Thank God for never 

being worn out!

Read 
2 Timothy 2:13.

Take time today to thank 
God for his faithfulness 

to you.

Read 
Deuteronomy 7:9.

According to this verse, 
how does God treat us?
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Read  
Lamentations 3:22–23.

Have each family member 
share one thing they are 

thankful for.

Read  
1 John 1:9.

Talk about where you  
hear these words  
spoken regularly.

Read 
Psalm 119:90.

Look online and watch a 
live stream of earth from 
space with your family. 

Read 
1 John 3:1.

Tell each person in your 
family “You are a loved 

child of God!”

Read 
Psalm 86:7

How do you “call” God?

Read 
Isaiah 40:28.

Think about a time when 
you were tired. Talk about 

how amazing it is that  
God is never tired!

Read 
Psalm 136.

What phrase is used over 
and over in this chapter? 

How many times  
it is used?

Read 
Psalm 26:3.

Take a walk as a family 
and talk about a time God 

was faithful.


